From: I

Sent: Sunday 13 October 2024 21:02
To: Longford Local Area Plan
Subject: EXTERNAL - Draft Longford town local area plan

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
| wish to strongly object to the proposed plan for the development of the land surrounding Battery Court estate.

| have been living in this eatate for 13 years and it is a quiet and safe place to live. | would be concerned that
opening it up to the public with cycle and walkways would have a very negative impact on the residents in the area,
including service users from St. Christopher's.

| alao object to the proposed development of extra housing in the area which would lead to over congestion and
impact negatively on the residential community.

Yours sincerely,

Cristin Delaney





